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Loving one another, building each other up 

 
 

25th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Holly Berries Class 
 
Over the last few weeks, in collective worship, all of the children in the school have been learning how to sign The 

Lord’s Prayer.  The children in Holly Berries have picked this up extremely quickly and are really confident with the 

signs, which is wonderful to see. 

 

We have been asked by Rev. Mike Barnsley if we would like to film the children signing The Lord’s Prayer to be  

used in a Messy Church video.  The Messy Church videos are available on YouTube and we have used them in the 

past as part of our Easter and Christmas celebrations.   

 

We will be filming the children signing on Friday 28th May.  Please could you return the reply slip below to indicate  

whether you give permission for your child to be filmed as part of a group and also for the video footage to be used  

as part of a Messy Church service which will be accessed via YouTube.  No children’s names will be used.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Hayley McGoldrick 

Head Teacher 

 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Please reply by Friday 28th May 2021 

 

Childs Name: …………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to be filmed signing The Lord’s Prayer and understand that this will be posted on  

YouTube as part of a Messy Church video. 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………… Name …….…………………………………………  Date…………………….. 
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